
$500 REWARD 

Securing Our Safety is offering a $500 reward for information which leads to the arrest and 

conviction of the person(s) responsible for the burglary and vandalism of the Illinois Valley branch 

of Josephine Community Libraries, Inc. (JCLI), which occurred on February 23, 2016.  

Please forward information to Josephine County Sheriff 

Deputy Ken Lehman at 541-218-5164. 

 

Powderhorn Café, located at 321 NE 6th Street in Grants Pass, will be holding a fundraiser for the 
library on “Pi Day,” Monday, March 14 (3.14) from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. Dessert and drink will be 
$5 and monies raised will help fund the reward for information leading to the arrest of the 
perpetrators, the Illinois Valley branch restoration fundraiser, and additional rewards for other 
crime incidents in Josephine County. 

 

   
 

 
Securing Our Safety (SOS) uses awareness activities, research, and educational opportunities to 
create a citizen-voiced plan for a secure, stable, and sustainable Josephine County.  SOS was 
formed in 2012 and has been vetting all types of ideas as to how we can resolve the criminal 
justice system’s demise.  SOS is a 501(c)(3) non-profit and regular donations are tax deductible. 
 

To contact SOS, please email SecuringOurSafety@gmail.com. 
To learn more about SOS or to donate for additional crime rewards, please visit 

 

www.SecuringOurSafety.org 
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